Music Department Brings Much Fun to RWA

This year grades 1-7 attended music class twice a week. Throughout the year, they pre-
sented various programs. The first program was presented by the 5th, 6th, 7th grades on
November the eleventh to honor United States Veterans. All of the classes were involved in
presenting various Christmas programs. Then they square danced — to have fun and to
raise money to buy music books. *Sing a Song'’ ended the year with all seven grades par-
ticipating in a program, with proceeds going to a scholarship fund. The next three pages
show each program in order. While putting on these programs, the children learned a lot
and had a lot of fun. We would all like to thank Mrs. Nicholson for her hard work.




